
Important information
Drainage investigation works
Childers Street, South Kensington
Thursday 22 May 2025  



When we’ll be working
We’ll be working on Thursday 22 
May 2025. 

Works will take place from 7am to 
6pm.

The timing of work may change 
depending on weather.

What we'll be doing
A camera will be placed in a drainage 
pit in the rail corridor running alongside 
Childers Street.

The works involve using a non-
destructive digging truck to flush the 
drain out, which is expected to produce 
a short period of medium levels of 
noise.

Two car parking spaces will be used 
during the works and a short-term 
shuttle flow will be in place on Childers 
Street, with traffic management to 
assist vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians.

As part of the Metro Tunnel Project, drainage investigation 
works will be undertaken along Childers Street.

Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105 (call anytime)

For languages other than English
please call (03) 9209 0147 

Please contact us if you would like
this information in an accessible
format. If you need assistance due
to a hearing or speech impairment,
visit relayservice.gov.au 
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